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Life is better at Mary Bergeron Elementary School!



School Spirit Day
Students and staff are encouraged 
to show their school spirit by 
dressing up for the monthly school 
Spirit Day. This month the theme is 
“Circus Day”. Bring on the clowns 
on Thursday, May 30!

Scholastic Book Fair
The MBE Spring book fair will be wrapping up 
on Friday May 3. Students have already 
visited the book fair April 29 & 30, and will 
return to the fair May 1 - 3, to purchase 
books. Every purchase earns Book Fair 
Rewards that will be used to buy new books 
for the school. The Book Fair will be open to 
the public during the MBE Art Show and 
Celebration of Learning on Thursday, May 2 
from 4:00-7:00 p.m.

Art Show
MBE will be celebrating their fifth annual Art 
Show on Thursday, May 2, from 2:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m. The artwork displays will be set up 
throughout the school. Everyone is welcome to 
attend! 

Yearbook 
Yearbooks will cost $20.00 each, cash can 
be sent to the school or payment can be 
submitted online. Online purchases can be 
made through the Powerschool Parent 
Portal. The portal to order yearbooks will be 
open on Monday, May 13 and orders will be 
accepted until Friday, June 7. Watch for 
yearbook order forms to be sent home later 
this month.

Celebration of Learning
We invite you to attend our Celebration 
of Learning on Thursday, May 2 
between 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. Your 
children can’t wait to share their 
successes with you!

Widynowskis Fundraiser
Order forms that went home last month are 
due Thursday, May 2. Orders are expected 
in Wednesday, May 15. Please watch our 
Facebook page and website for pick up 
times.


